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FOI Ref: OPCC 50 – 2024
	
Request: Dated 24th March 2025

Response: Dated 3rd April 2025
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) holds the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	

Dear Dyfed-Powys Police and Crime Commissioner,

I am requesting information under the freedom of information act 2000 regarding the expense of £147,431.05 to Sopra Steria Ltd dated 11/28/24, more specifically I would like to request; 

1. What was this expense for?

2. Why was it labelled "N/A"

Yours faithfully,

Owen Davies

Answer: 

1. The expense was ICT – Command and Control Maintenance
2. It was labelled N/A in error, this has been rectified and the expenditure spreadsheet republished here
This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in April 2025
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